From: Michael Nash

Sent: Monday, April 3, 2023 12:26 PM

To: City Council (San Mateo) < CityCouncil@cityofsanmateo.org>

Cc: Patrice Olds <polds@cityofsanmateo.org>
Subject: Public Outreach on Height Limits

Dear City Council::

Speaking for the neighborhood, the Baywood Neighborhood Association's Board supports the City Council's decision to have H1 as the height limit for the General Plan. It does not support further efforts to increase these height levels, as the real preference is to leave heights where they are now. However, the aggressive number of housing units that we have to meet to comply with State demands necessitates some increased heights. These should be in limited cases in every instance and subject to sensible planning limitations.

Regards, Michael Nash President

